Faculty Assembly President’s Report

October 6, 2010

Catherine Kelly, 2010-11 FA President
· We have filled two of the four vacancies on the CU system level faculty committees:

· EMAC (Ethnic Minority Affairs Committee) = Leslie Grant, College of Education

· GLBTI (Gay, Lesbian, Bi-sexual, Transgender, Intersex Committee) = Corinne Harmon, College of Education. 

· EPUS (Educational Policy and University Standards) = Christi Kasa-Hendrickson, College of Education.

· Kelli Klebe has graciously agreed to cover Bob Durham’s role on UBAC for the fall semester due to a conflicting teaching schedule.

· The FA Executive Committee has met with the Chancellor to discuss the use of email and overall civility issues on campus. As a result of this meeting, the Chancellor has requested (of the FA Executive Committee) the creation of a campus-wide short-term task force to compile recommendations to the Leadership Team. Chancellor Shockley has requested a resolution/recommendation from the task force by Thanksgiving.

